St Andrew's Church of England Primary School



Crescent Avenu Over Hulton Bolton BL5 1EN



Head Teacher: Mr Simon Charnock

Growing in Faith, Hope and Love

Dear Applicant,

On behalf of the Governors of St Andrew's CE Primary School, we would like to thank you for your expression of interest regarding the appointment of Deputy Head Teacher.

Due to the promotion of our current Deputy Head Teacher, after nearly 10 years of service to our St Andrew's family and local community, the governors are seeking a highly motivated, enthusiastic successor, who will continue to contribute to leading staff and children in a dynamic, cohesive and sympathetic manner.

St Andrew's is a popular and attractive school. Our successes are the product of the hard work of a tremendous team of staff and is founded upon supportive partnerships between children, staff, parents, governors and the St Andrew's CE Church community, alongside the Diocese of Manchester.

We require an outstanding professional to join a dedicated team of staff who recognise our children as unique individuals, with specific talents and needs. The successful candidate will support the Head Teacher in realising our Vision and Values for the school's continued development of our Christian Ethos. Our whole school community fosters high expectations.

St Andrew's provides an inclusive and stimulating curriculum for our children who are encouraged to take responsibility and show initiative. There are many extra-curricular activities, before and after school, and we provide numerous opportunities for our children to participate in enhanced learning experiences.

We believe this opportunity will provide the successful candidate with an exciting and rewarding challenge to ensure that our children and staff maximise their potential, whilst laying solid foundations for them to be the best that they can be.

Visits to school are valued. Please phone school to make an individual appointment with Mr Simon Charnock, our Head Teacher.

We look forward to meeting you and receiving your application. We wish you well.

Yours faithfully

Mike Jeffries
Chair of Governors

Simon Charnock Head Teacher



















